
 

Wanted: 

GCAGS Board Minutes, 1948 to 1988, 2003 

The GCAGS Continuity Committee and Historian would like to acquire 
the GCAGS Board meeting minutes from the years before 1988.  These 
minutes review actions and they update the history of the Section.   

If you have any minutes from those years, could you scan and email (or 
snail mail) those minutes to Ken Nemeth at: 

Email:  

knemeth@slb.com  

Postal Address: 

Ken Nemeth 

518 Ashford Forest 

Houston, TX 77079 

Please let him know if you want anything returned. 

 

 

 

 


